
If you have any questions regarding formats or media distribution, please contact 
Taylor McMahon at mercyships@psadirect.com or 703-348-6982 

Dear PSA Directors, 

In sub-Saharan Africa there is only one doctor for every 100,000 people, 
leaving people with devastating medical conditions without the healthcare they 
desperately need. 

Mercy Ships is launching its newest state-of-the-art medical ship, Global 
Mercy, to meet the demands of these impoverished areas.  Help Mercy Ships 
provide life-changing surgery and care to people in need by airing their new 
public service announcement, Global Mercy, with your audiences.  

Thank you for your support, 

Laura Rebouche
U.S. National Media Relations Director 

mailto:mercyships@psadirect.com

